
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/13/2017 2:12:33 PM
Subject: RE: Few tasks

Holland is good.
 
Pearson has not returned any of my three calls. I’m closing the file for now.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 9:11 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: RE: Few tasks
 
1. John Holland - I’ve spoken to DSS and they were missing a page, they should have it today, once they have that 
page they are giving their paperwork priority. I spoke to Mr. Holland yesterday afternoon and informed him of this. I 
will follow up on Friday to make sure all of this comes to fruition.
 
2. Pearson - I’ve left them a voicemail. However all I’m going to be able to do is give them the number for SC Lawyer 
Referral Service.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 7:52 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Few tasks
 
Did you get to talk to these folks?

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2017 1:02 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Few tasks 
 
1-John Holland (864) 506-1034
 
Kevin John Holland who owns the compounding pharmacy in Easley and who I also attend Clemson 
Presbyterian Church with is having a problem with DSS in an adoption. He asked me if I could ask you for a DSS 
contact who might be able to cut through the difficulty. I have sent you his contact information since he can 
better explain the circumstances to you. If you can help that would be great. Ken Bayliss
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2-Barbara and Bill Pearson
 
(864) 421-3249
 
wpearson@ymail.com

“With Barbara having two critically sick brothers, it has been a struggle to accomplish anything except helping 
them. Older brother has had two serious strokes which left him partially blind in his left eye. The younger 
brother is in the hospital recovering from cancer. He is hanging by a thread. He took the new Jimmy Carter 
shots and the second one caused a severe reaction that has caused his immune system to dissolve his small 
intestine and colon. It is a bleak picture.
 

With everything happening around us, the unbelievable happened. I purchased a 55 chevy and a little at a 
time I have been restoring it. A stranger showed up at my door claiming that I stole or purchased his stolen 55 
chevy. He is attempting to place an injunction against me and recover my 55 chevy. When I purchased my car 
it had a squeeky clean title with vin number matching the car. I also asked for and received a notarized bill of 
sale with the matching vin number. upon the purchase of my car.
 

He is trying to place a grand theft case against me and take me to court. Kevin, I need the name of an 
excellent and honest lawyer. This is so ridiculous it makes me shutter. Are there any honest people left to 
teach clean moral values?
 

Thanks much for any suggestions you can give.
 

Looking up,
 

Bill and Barbara
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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